
 

Attention Business Owners: 

 

City of Florence Business License  
Renewals are set to open up  

on November 1st, 2024! 

     

    It’s that time again!  
 
In order to maintain compliance with Florence City Code, renewals 
must be completed no later than January 2nd, 2025. Don’t wait 
and risk letting your license expire! Please make sure that all of 
your business information is up to date in order to have your  
license be approved as soon as possible. 

 

For a list of FAQ’s, information about pricing, business classes, or 
for a refresher on the application process, please refer to our  
Business License page located on our city website:  

www.ci.florence.or.us/administrative-services/business-licenses 

 

For more personalized questions about your license, please send 
us a message via License Registrar while viewing your license —   

https://licenseregistrar.com/bizlic/bizlic.html 

 

For questions about the use of the License Registrar service, please 
contact Net Assets at support@licenseregistrar.com. 


